
January 21, 2018 

  
To whom it may concern; 

  
 Please add me as a delegate for the Jan 22, 2019 council meeting on the topic of water fluoridation. I have health 
concerns I would like council to hear about when making their decision.   

  
 Please confirm receipt of this message and my delegation.  

  
Regards 
Lesley Labbe  
 


